
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 2:03 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja Lowenthal 
<suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - Duly posted online on 10/22/20 at 11:30 p.m. 
by A.Y. 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting - 
Duly posted online on 10/22/20 at 11:30 p.m. by 
A.Y.  

Judy Deutsch submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting - Duly posted online on 10/22/20 at 11:30 p.m. by A.Y. 

Item: c) REPORT 20-0677 CONSIDERATION OF A HOLIDAY FREE PARKING PROGRAM 
(City Manager Suja Lowenthal) 

eComment: I think this would be a wonderful idea to promote more people shopping from 
Hermosa Beach area . A very positive idea . 

 

 

 


